
 

 

HM Treasury, 1 Horse Guards Road, London, SW1A 2HQ 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 
8 September 2015 

 
Andrew Tyrie MP 
Chairman of the Treasury Committee 
7 Millbank 
House of Commons 
London  
SW1P 3JA 

 

 
 
Dear Andrew, 
 
I am writing to inform you that I have commissioned the Office of Budget Responsibility to 
publish an autumn forecast on 25 November.  
 
As I have already announced a Spending Review for 25 November, I can therefore confirm 
that this event will be a joint Autumn Statement and Spending Review. 
 
 

GEORGE OSBORNE 

 

 


